
RESOLUTION NO. 2857

BE IT RESOLVED, by the City of Salisbury, Maryland that the following
individual is appointed to the Salisbury Zoo Commission for the term ending as
indicated. 

Name

Lorraine Bozman

Term Ending

August 2021

THE ABOVE RESOLUTION was introduced and duly passed at a meeting of the
Council of the City of Salisbury, Maryland held on August 13, 2018. 

ATTEST: 

Kimberly R. Ni is

CITY CLERK

APPROVED BY ME THIS

day of AU G, 2018

Jacob. 
Dky

MAY R, City of 4isbury

rneam

SENT, City Council
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Jacob R. Day, \ IaN, crf

To: Julia Glanz, City Administrator

MEMORXNDUM

From: Alyssa Massey, Administrative Office Assistant

Subject: Appointment to the Salisbury Zoo Commission

Date: August 9, 2018

Mayor Day would like to appoint the following person to the Salisbury Zoo Commission for the
term ending as indicated. 

Name Term Ending

Lorraine Bozman April 2021

Attached you will find information from Brian Raygor and the Resolution necessary for his
appointment. Please forward this information to the City Council so it may be placed on their
agenda for the next Council meeting. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Attachment

cc: Mayor Day



Lorraine O. Bozman

11449 Whitesville Road

Laurel, DE 19956

410 - 603 -4713

lorrainebosman @gmail.com

June 7, 2018

Mayor Day and the Salisbury City Council

RE: Salisbury Zoo Commission Appointment

Chairman Ron Alessi, Sr. has asked me to give you some background information regarding

consideration for membership on the Zoo Commission representing the Lower Shore Herb Society

located in the Salisbury Zoo. 

I was born and raised between Laurel and Delmar. I attended Salisbury State University (as it was known

then) for 1 -1/ 2 years then left the college to work at Culver Oldsmobile for five years until my marriage

in 1970. When my husband returned from a tour in Viet Nam, I then moved to Colorado Springs, 

Colorado where my husband was stationed. Soon after my arrival, I began working at Money

Oldsmobile and was employed there until our return to Salisbury in 1972. 1 then worked in the office at

W. F. Allen Nursery Farm. We moved to my grandparents' house across the field from my homeplace. 

While raising two children, I had part-time jobs at Southern States and City Mortgage Services as well as

the business office at SSU. Then I was hired full time at Stephens - Weisner Real Estate working for Victor
Stephens and Ruth Stewart and took classes at SSU and obtained a real estate license. 

My first marriage ended in divorce in 1983. In 1991, 1 married my second husband who passed away in

July 2010. 

1 worked for 12 years in administration at Equitable Bank, N. A. which merged with Maryland National

Bank then NationsBank. I left NationsBank in 1995 and was hired full time at Webb, Burnett, 

Cornbrooks, Wilber, Vorhis & Douse, LLP where I was the legal assistant to the senior law partner, K. 

King Burnett. I retired from that position in 2013 after 18 years. 

My granddaughter, Amore' Buonopane, has been a Docent at the Salisbury Zoo for a number of years

starting in high school. She currently works in the Ocelot Gift Shop four days a week. She encouraged

me to also volunteer at the Zoo after I retired. I took Docent training in June 2015. Since that time, I

have accumulated about 800 volunteer hours at the Zoo becoming a Certified Animal Team member and

doing C. A.T. care, handling, Zoo2Us, and participating in numerous onsite as well as offsite programs
and special events. 

Soon after I became a Docent, I joined the Lower Shore Herb Society to help care for the herb garden at

the Zoo. We are a small but dedicated group of folks ranging in age from a freshman in college to several

octogenarians. I regularly attend our potluck dinner meetings which are held in the Zoo' s Education
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Building on the second Tuesday of each month. I find these meetings very informative and have made
new friends. 

To date, I am on the Board of Directors of the Kiwanis Club of Delmar and serve as Chaplain. I also serve

as a Director for the Old Christ Church League in Laurel and serve as secretary. I am a life -long

Episcopalian, active in my church, All Saints in Delmar, currently serving as a licensed Lay Eucharistic

Minister since 1986, Lector, Worship Coordinator and Altar Guild. I have previously served on the Vestry
in the positions of Senior Warden, Junior Warden and Secretary. 

Hopefully the above information on my background is sufficient. If you need anything further, I will be

glad to furnish it. As I have stated, I would like to represent the Herb Society if appointed to the
Commission. 

Sincerely, 

Lorraine 0. Bozman


